

Annual Meeting of Parishioners Sunday 19 April 2015 St John's Church, Caversham

The Rector, Rev Mike Smith, chaired the meeting which took part in the context of a Sunday morning Holy Communion service

99 members of the parish were present

- 1. **Apologies for absence** were received from Margaret Ebbs, Sonia Higgs, Peter Vallance, Lorraine Vallance, Mary Westley. Ralph Taylor, Phil Blackburn, Rob Owen, Gill Andrews
- 2. **Minutes of the Previous Meeting** held on 30 April 2014 were proposed by Mark Carpenter and seconded by Nigel Smith. Approved by all present. Signed as a true record by the Rector
- 3. **Election of Churchwardens**. Mike Smith had received five nomination forms: Steve Jenkins and Nigel Smith for St Peter's Church, Ian Lowry and Peter Stratton for St Margaret's Church and Richard Purkis for St John's Church. There being no other nominations these five people were proposed to be elected as churchwarden for the next year by Mike Smith, and approved by all present